
 

 

Mary Pittman 
Candidate for Junior Board Member 

 

I joined Cowtown Vettes in 2013 with my husband William Nolan and we 
have sought to become active members in every aspect of the club.   

In 2014 I became the club historian and was able to consolidate and 
organize materials from several different locations and also create a 
scrapbook commemorating the clubs 40th Anniversary.   

I have worked as part of the team doing timing during the TMS week-ends 
as well as at other autocross events.   

This year I have served as co-chair for the Cowtown Cruiser Program while 
actively participating in that program.  In 2014 I was honored to have been 
named Rookie of the Year.  

I would consider it an honor to serve as the junior board member for 2017. 
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